
La Paloma South students and their families are the 
recipients of this year’s Red Sleigh Toy Run, a toy drive 

sponsored by community donations and the Road to Grace. 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 10 | 9 A.M.-12 P.M.

Area motorcycle enthusiasts will start at Speedway and Columbus at 9 
a.m. and be escorted by members of the Sheriff’s Department and Tucson 
Police on their ride to La Paloma South, where they’ll distribute toys to 

students and their siblings. 

Thank you to the Tucson community 
for their help and generosity! 

Families should meet at South campus for:

Concessions & Food
Toys, toys, and more toys!

9th Annual

A C A D E M Y

SOUTH CAMPUS 5660 S. 12th Ave., Tucson, AZ 85706 

EVERY STUDENT MATTERS; EVERY MOMENT COUNTS
(520) 807-9668 I www.LPASouth.org


